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of the activities of the Programme from the regular budget of the United Nations 
Organization, while also highlighting the importance of voluntary contributions in 
expanding and enhancing these activities.  

The Covid-19 pandemic emphasized the importance of Online initiatives to support 
the continued uptake of the regional courses and alumni engagement.  unfortunate that 
a number of the Programme’s activities were cancelled as a result of the COVID-19 
pandemic over the course of these last few years. However, while virtual learning should 
never replace in-person training, it would be beneficial to plan for the potential need to 
resort to virtual regional courses prospectively if they are the only route available for 
instruction under certain circumstances.  

Uganda reiterates that the traditional in-person programmes are still the most 
suitable and optimum vehicle for delivering the envisaged capacity building. Therefore, 
Uganda welcomes the convening of the International Law Fellowship Programme in person 
in the Hague from 4 July until 5 August 2022, with the participation of 21 participants, 
11 of which were women, which the African Group particularly commends. My delegation 
was ably represented in the fellowship and greatly benefitted from the lectures and 
simulation moot court exercises. 

In conclusion chair, Regarding the Audiovisual Library, my delegation would like to 
encourage the use of new technologies, particularly social media, to ensure the wider 
dissemination of its content. We welcome the revamping of the website of the Audiovisual 
Library to make it more user-friendly.  The Codification Division should continue to 
enhance the content of the Audiovisual Library, which is an invaluable training resource 
for individuals and institutions around the world. In this regard, the NAM welcomes the 
initiative of conducting off-site recording sessions and suggests that the suitable 
presentations made by the special rapporteurs of the International Law Commission to 
the Committee be uploaded to the library. In addition, adding lectures in more languages 
would be another way to enrich the content of the library.  

 

I thank you. 

 


